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Monday, October 8, 2018 Thanksgiving Day (school closed) 

Tuesday, October 9, 2018 KPU Presentation to CLC 

Wednesday, October 10, 2018 
Homeroom, 9:45 am for student ID card distribution 

Dry Grad Committee Meeting 7:00 pm (Library) 

Thursday, October 11, 2018  

Friday, October 12, 2018  

Upcoming Events: 
 
October 17  Photo Retakes (AM) 

October 19  Non-Instructional Day (classes not in session) 

October 24  MADD Presentation at 1:30 pm for Grade 11 & 12 

October 25  Interims Issued 

October 29  Flex Day - early dismissal at 1:33 pm 

    Staff Meeting at 1:45 pm   

    PAC Meeting at 7:00 pm  

October 31  Program Planning & Evaluation - early dismissal at 1:45 pm  

November 1  Parent/Teacher Conferences - early dismissal at 1:45 pm  

 

The Week Ahead:  

If you haven’t already 

submitted your  $20 

Student Activity Fee, 

please submit online.   

Instructions can be found 

on the school website.   

The student activity fee 

must be paid before 

student IDs are issued 

next week.   

https://surreyschools.schoolcashonline.com/
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: October 1
st

 – 5
th

     

 

Good morning Dragons and welcome to October! 

 

The first month of the school year is now behind us… and as always, time is moving fast at Fleetwood Park 
Secondary.  It is another beautiful day, with sunshine and excitement in the air, and much on the go across our 
school. 

 

On Monday we enjoyed hosting our annual “Clubs Fair”.  Extracurricular clubs had the opportunity to set up a display 
at lunch in our cafeteria, teach students more about their club, and recruit new members.  We had a great turn-out 
and our list of clubs continues to grow.  See our website this week for the most up to date list.  I would like to thank all 
staff sponsors for your support of our extracurricular opportunities.  This is a very important part of school-life and the 
culture of Fleetwood Park Secondary.  I know that our students appreciate your gifts of time and expertise.  Thank 
you! 
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On Monday afternoon our Junior Boys soccer team enjoyed a great game!  Way to go boys! 
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On Wednesday, I had the chance to visit Crescent Park in South Surrey to cheer on our Cross Country team.  It was a 
perfect day for running, with a full team of athletes and cheering parents and staff.  Congratulations to the entire team 
for your hard work! 
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Last night we hosted our Grade 12 Parent Information Evening.  Thank you to Mr. Johnson and Ms. Porter for your 
assistance with the presentation.  We had a large turnout with over 200 parents/guardians learning more about the 
various grade 12 expectations, systems, celebrations and requirements.  Please see our website for the Grad 2019 
Newsletter and a copy of last night’s Powerpoint presentation.  I would also like to thank the numerous parents who 
have volunteered to serve on this year’s Dry Grad committee.  This is a very important committee working on behalf of 
our graduates.  Fleetwood Park is very fortunate to have a long and successful history of Dry Grad celebrations.  I am 
confident that the FPSS graduating class of 2019, through our committee’s hard work, will also have a wonderful, safe 
and fun Dry Grad celebration.  Our first meeting is on October 10

th
 at 7:00pm in our school’s library.  All parents/

guardians are invited to join us.  See you then. 

 

This morning we started our day with our annual Grade 8 Pancake Breakfast.  Special thanks to Chef Crema, Kitchen 
Assistant Barbosa and our Cafeteria students for your great work.  Also, thank you to our Student Council students for 
organizing and hosting the special occasion.  What a great way to start the day!  Again, we enjoyed the excellent 
participation of our grade 8 students, with many pancakes served, and lots of smiles and laughter all around.  This is a 
wonderful tradition to welcome our newest Dragons to the school.  We are very happy that they are now part of our 
Dragon Community, and we know that they will add to the rich traditions of excellence that define Fleetwood Park 
Secondary. 
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Tomorrow I will be meeting with District staff for a review of our Career Education instructional model.  Our staff have 
worked very hard over the past several years to implement a model that provides meaning, flexibility and relevance 
for our students.  Fleetwood Park is certainly a leader in new curricular implementation.  Great work team! 

 

All the best for a fantastic Friday and a restful Thanksgiving long weekend.  See you again on Tuesday morning. 

 

Ken 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a  
learning environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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